MONTHLY NEWSLETTER VOL.02. NO.9 Shawwal 1435 / August 2014

As Salaamu Alaikum Warahmatullahi Wabarakatuh

Respected Brothers and Sisters

We would like to take this opportunity to say Jazakallahu Khairan for you continued support towards the upliftment of the Darul Uloom. May Allah accept all your efforts.

Alhamdulillah, the Darul Uloom has opened its doors for the new academic year as of Tuesday the 9th of Shawwal 1435 - 05th of August 2014.

Whilst many students from different parts of the globe continue to come in, we are pleased to note that most of our Asaatiza have returned from their various travels during the Holy Month of Ramadhaan. May Almighty Allah accept all their efforts and continue to keep their shadows above us. Aameen

To view the academic terms and vacation dates for this year, please click here

IMPORTANT INFORMATION

Please find below information for your reference:

1. Sponsor a Student:

Aaalim and Hifz students who are unable to pay for their studies are sponsored by members of the public. We accept Zakaat and Lillah contributions. The cost per student is R12000-00 per academic year. For further information email: admin@duz.co.za or call us on 0118591081

2. Sadaqa / Aqeeqah & Qurbani

Orders for Sadaga and Ageegah are taken through out the year; orders must be forwarded to:

011 8591081 or email admin@duz.co.za

Please state if you would like to collect the meat or should the institute use it for the students.

3. Quarterly Publication

Subscribe to our quarterly publication (Islamic Horizon) compiled by the institute and edited by Hazrat Moulana Shabier Ahmed Saloojee Saheb (DB)

Subscribe by email: publications@duz.co.za

4. Bookshop

A full range of Islamic literature is available from our bookshop. For further information email: bookshop@duz.co.za or call us on 0110394525

5. Website

Our website is fully functional with useful Information about the institute and Islamic Information: www.duz.co.za

Subscribe for our newsletters by email: updates@duz.co.za

6. DARUL IFTAA

The Iftaa department is operational and under the supervision of Hazrat Mufti Raza Ul Haq Saheb (DB).

All correspondence in this regard must be emailed to: iftaa@duz.co.za

7. STUDENT AFFAIRS & ACCOUNTS

All correspondence with regards to new enrolments must be emailed to: admin@duz.co.za

Correspondence with regards to student queries and fees as well as all deposits and payments must be emailed to: accounts@duz.co.za

Banking Details:

Account Name: DARUL ULOOM ZAKARIYYA - Lillah

Bank: First National Bank

Branch: Lenasia

Branch Code: 250737

Account Number: 55280682152

Account Name: DARUL ULOOM ZAKARIYYA - Zakaat

Bank: First National Bank

Branch: Lenasia

Branch Code: 250737

Account Number: 55286780819

N.B. Use your name as reference for all deposits & fax or email deposit slips to:

0118591138 or accounts@duz.co.za

Only Zakaat contributions must be deposited into the Zakaat account

All other contributions must be deposited into the Lillah account stating the name+purpose [eg. Ahmed - Sadaqa]

Jazakallahu Khairan

Admin

Darul Uloom Zakariyya

0118591080/1

0723706786

Web Domain & Email Address Change

Please take note that the Darul Uloom web domain has changed from www.duzak.org to www.duz.co.za and all email addresses have changed to @duz.co.za. Jazakallahu Khairan

Ummah in Crisis

Hazrat Maulana Shabeer SB DB conducted a special program on this important topic on the 26 of July 2014 whilst in itikaaf. To listen to the podcast, please click here

"It is incumbent upon every Muslim to seek Knowledge"

Feedback: updates@duz.co.za